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Thank you for your email of 11 January 2021 the following information under the Official Information 

Act 1982 (the Act): 

This is regarding The four-leg, two-lane roundabout will replace the intersection of State 

Highway 3 (Ohaupo Road) and State Highway 21 (Airport Road), south of Hamilton. 

I would like to request information on the design of the above roundabout with details of 

pavement layer and surfacing design. The final report with the details pertaining to above will 

be good. We would like to refer to it and use parts of it for training diploma students. 

This letter is to advise you that Waka Kotahi NZ Transport Agency will provide the documents you 

have requested under the condition that they will be used for educational purposes and will not be 

distributed beyond what is considered necessary to carry out that work. 

Certain information will be withheld under the provisions of the Act, including - but not limited to -

information withheld to protect the privacy of natural persons. 

Please contact Official Correspondence by email at official.correpodnence@nzta.govt.nz to arrange 

for these documents to be provided to you. 

Under section 28 of the Act, you have the right to ask the Ombudsman to review my decision. The 

contact details for the Ombudsman can be located at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz. 

Yours sincerely 

Manager, Ministerial Services 


